
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

APPLICATION OF PUNALUU WATER AND SANITATION, LLC 
FOR APPROVAL OF A TEMPORARY RATE INCREASE AND REVISED RULES, 

REGULATIONS, AND RATES.  
 

Docket No. 2025-0167 
 

The STATE OF HAWAII PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION ("Commission"), 

pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statutes §§ 269-12 and 269-16, HEREBY GIVES NOTICE 

that it will hold a public hearing regarding the Application of Punaluu Water and 

Sanitation LLC (“PWS”) for Commission approval of a temporary rate increase, filed on 

February 14, 2025 (“Application”).  The public hearing will be held on Thursday, 

March 20, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

Online (via Webex mobile device app) 
 
Link: 
https://hpuc.my.webex.com/hpuc.my/j.php?MTID=m9296f6f2fcd93fdef92bb
a21526bdc3f  
Meeting number:  2553 439 8611 
Password:  xmGhtYKe583 
 
Telephone 
 
Dial-in Number: +1-650-479-3208  
Access code:  2553 439 8611 

 
 PWS is a public utility that provides water and sewer services to customers in the 

Punaluu area on Hawaii Island.  PWS proposes to increase its annual revenue by 

approximately $617,415 (2,795% above revenue at current rates), pursuant to the 

following increases in rates and standby charges. 

  

EXHIBIT A

https://hpuc.my.webex.com/hpuc.my/j.php?MTID=m9296f6f2fcd93fdef92bba21526bdc3f
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